MEMORANDUM

To: William T. Lichter, Village Manager

From: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development

Subject: BOT 05-02; Variation from the Wetland Mitigation Requirements of the

DuPage Countywide Stormwater and Floodplain Ordinance for the Lombard

Road Right of Way

Date: March 23, 2005

A public hearing had been scheduled on the Board of Trustees' April 7th meeting. However, staff requests that this hearing be continued to the April 21st meeting to allow additional time for Village Attorney's review to incorporate any conditions that the DuPage County Stormwater Oversight Committee may state at their April 5th meeting.

Please call me at x-5973 if you have any questions.

 $DAH/DG{:}dg \ \ {\sf Memo} \ {\sf to} \ {\sf VM} \ {\sf -continuance}$

cc: David Gorman, PE, Development Engineer William Heniff, AICP, Senior Planner Wesley B. Anderson, PE, Director of Public Works John Burg, Assistant Director of Public Works David Dratnol, PE, Village Engineer